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Mr. Dennis Harwood
Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation
555 Cordova Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99501-2617

Dear Mr. Harwood:

Ms. Tamar Stephens of the Alaska Department of Environmental
Conservation, Fairbanks Office, (907) 451-2131, requested that
the two enclosed draft reports are transmitted directly to you.
Comments on the draft Phase II Remedial Investigation/Feasibility
Study for Gambell and Northeast Cape, Alaska should be
coordinated with Ms. Stephens.

The review conference for this report is scheduled for 8:30
A.M., January 10, 1997, at the Alaska District Offices, Room 202,
Building 21-700, Elmendorf Air Force Base, Anchorage, Alaska.

Please contact me at (907) 753-5656 if you have any questions
about these projects.

Sincerely,

uzanne Beauchamp
Engineering Manager
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